
 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

*  *  *  *  * 
TOWN OF ROXIE 

 

SEALED proposals will be received by Town of Roxie at the Town Hall, 124 West 
Boulevard (P.O. Box 117), Roxie, Mississippi 39661,until   __11:00 AM, local time,  
September 28   20 21  ; at which time and place, the Bids will be publicly opened 

and read aloud.  Any bids received after the closing time will be returned 
unopened. 
 

The work shall consist of test drilling and constructing a gravel wall water well 

and appurtenances. 
 

Copies of the Plans, Specifications, and other Bidding Documents are on file at 
Heflin Engineering, Inc., 1700 West Government Street, Building "A", Suite "J", 
Brandon, Mississippi, (P. O. Box 47, Brandon, Mississippi 39043-0047)(601-824-

7569) and the Mississippi Department of Health, 570 East Woodrow Wilson, Jackson, 
MS (Call Harry Gong, P.E., 601-576-7518. Bid information may also be reviewed by 

registering with the Mississippi Procurement Technical Assistance Program, 
(Agencybidbank.mississippi.org).  Copies may be obtained at the office of the 
Engineer upon payment of $ 50.00 for each set, which is NON-REFUNDABLE. 
 

Bid security in the form of a Bid Bond, certified check or cashier's check in an 
amount equal to five percent (5%) of the Bid shall be furnished by each Bidder as 
required by the Contract Documents. 
 

Minority and woman's business enterprises are solicited to bid on this contract as 

prime contractors and are encouraged to make inquiries regarding potential 
subcontracting opportunities, equipment, material and/or supply needs. 

 

The successful bidder must comply with Section 3 of the HUD Act of 1968 and its 
associated regulations (24 C.F.R., Part 75). CDBG regulations governing the grant 

require that, to the greatest extent feasible opportunities for contracting, 
subcontracting, training and employment arising in connection with this CDBG 

project will be extended to Section 3 businesses, Targeted Section 3 Workers and 
Section 3 Workers.  

 

The Town of Roxie is an Equal Opportunity Employer, and hereby notifies all bidders 

will be afforded the full opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation 

and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, religion, sex, 

national origin, age, disability, sexual preference, marital or veteran status, or any 

other legally protected status in consideration for an award.   
 

This contract is funded in whole or in part by funds from the Consolidated 

Appropriations Act of 214 (H.R. 3547); therefore, this project must comply with the 

American Iron and Steel requirements of the Act. 
 

Town of Roxie reserves the right to reject any and all Bids and to waive any and 

all informalities, and reserves the right to hold all Bids for examination for a 
period not to exceed sixty (60) days and to award the Contract to the lowest and 

best Bid complying with the Plans and Specifications within said time. 
 

Any contract or contracts awarded under this invitation for bids are expected to 
be funded in whole or in part by anticipated funds from the Drinking Water Systems 
Improvements Revolving Loan Fund (DWSIRLF) loan program from the State of 

Mississippi.  Neither the State of Mississippi, the Local Governments and Rural 
Water Systems Improvements Board, the State Department of Health, nor any of their 

employees is or will be a party to this invitation for bids or any resulting or 
related contracts.  This procurement will be subject to all applicable sections of 
the Mississippi Code of 1972, Annotated, as they apply to local governments, in 

accordance with Appendix D of the DWSIRLF Program Regulations. 
 

TOWN OF ROXIE 
Armand Williams Sr., Mayor 

August 26 & September 2, 2021 


